
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC MEETING OF ANALYSIS OF IMPEDIMENTS 
TO FAIR HOUSING CHOICE FOR THE 2025-2030 CONSOLIDATED PLAN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice (AI) as 
part of the 2025-2030 Consolidated Plan (ConPlan) process will be made available to the public 
for examination and commenting. The commenting period will be held for 30 days beginning 
October 21, 2024, and ending November 21, 2024. Additionally, notice is hereby given that 
a public meeting regarding the report will be held at City Council Chambers, located at 12700 
Norwalk Boulevard, on Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 11:00 AM. Interested residents and 
local organizations are encouraged to attend and provide input on the AI. The report will be 
adopted by City Council on December 3, 2024, during the City Council meeting. 
 
The AI is a critical component of the ConPlan required by the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD) for jurisdictions receiving federal grants. The AI identifies barriers 
to fair housing within Norwalk and outlines actions to address these jurisdictions. The report is 
used to promote fair housing and equal opportunities in housing and community development 
programs. 
 
The 5-Year ConPlan is a comprehensive planning report that the City must prepare and submit 
to receive federal funding, such as Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME 
Investment Partnership (HOME) funds. This report outlines the City’s priorities and goals for 
housing and community development needs over a five-year period. 
 
The AI report will be made available on the City’s website at: https://www.norwalk.org/city-
hall/departments/community-development/housing-neighborhood-development and at the 
following locations during regular business hours for public review and commenting: 

 City of Norwalk, Community Development, Room #12, 12700 Norwalk Blvd., Norwalk, CA 

 City of Norwalk, Social Services Center, 11929 Alondra Blvd., Norwalk, CA 

 Norwalk Regional Library, 12350 Imperial Highway, Norwalk, CA 

 
Written comments are encouraged and may be submitted to Rosio Medina, Senior 
Management Analyst, via email at rmedina@norwalkca.gov. Public comments may also be 
mailed in to the City of Norwalk – Community Development Department, Attn: Rosio Medina – 
Senior Management Analyst, 12700 Norwalk Boulevard, Norwalk, CA 90650, no later than 5:00 
PM, on November 21, 2024. 
 
Dated this 18th day of October 2024. 
 
Theresa Devoy, CMC 
City Clerk 
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